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Dear Colleague,

ADDITIONAL PHARMACEUTICAL SERVICESINTRODUCTION OF GLUTEN FREE FOOD SERVICE TIMETABLE, DIRECTIONS AND SERVICE SPECIFICATION

PCA P 2013 29

The attached circular was distributed earlier this month, though further copies are available via www.show.scot.nhs.uk and I will arrange that copies are also posted on 

www.communitypharmacy.scot.nhs.uk/nhs_boards/NHS_Lanarkshire
Health Boards have a duty, by 31st December 2013, to invite community pharmacists to provide this service and if community pharmacists wish to do so they should confirm this to their Health Board by completing Annex D to the circular and returning it by 31st January 2014.  For ease a copy of Annex D is attached with reply details for Anne Buchanan/Isobel Marshall who will maintain a database of replies.

I have deliberately held back from circulating this letter because I wanted to seek the views of various pharmacists and GPs before doing so.  I’m pleased to say that there is a unanimous enthusiasm for the service among those I have spoken to and I therefore encourage all community pharmacies to participate.

There are a range of further sources of information including four regional training events.  The closest is in Renfrew on 29th Jan at 7.00pm 30 Jan 2014.  Full details are available on the NHS Education Scotland website, and in recognition that this will not suit everyone a pre-recorded webinar  is also accessible via

http://www.video3uk.com/eventcasts/view.aspx?id=ECx3C2Gmp6TR
Depending upon demand, we may also run a local Board training event.
I hope you will be keen to provide this service and can turn your mind to the training opportunities after Christmas and the New Year period has passed.

Meantime best wishes for the Festive Season.
Yours sincerely

GEORGE LINDSAY





CHIEF PHARMACIST





PRIMARY CARE
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